

<u>admin@snainton.n-yorks.sch.uk</u> Website: <u>www.snainton.n-yorks.sch.uk</u>

Newsletter 08.09.17

Welcome back to all of our children and parents. The children look very smart and have settled in to school so well. We are looking forward to a busy term with lots of exciting things happening.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY			
25.09.17	York Railway Museum Trip	9am – 3.30pm	Years 1 - 6
27.09.17	Wydale Hall Trip	9am – 3.30pm	Whole School
29.09.17	School Photos Individual and Family	1.00pm	Whole School
17.10.17	Building a robot in Lego	9am – 3.30pm	Years 3-6
18.10.17	Parents Evening	2pm – 6pm	Years 1 - 6
19.10.17	Parents Day	ТВА	Nursery and Reception

School Planners

Please note that School Planners should be issued by the end of next week. If your child loses there planner there will be a charge of £5.00 for a replacement.

School Uniform

Please ensure that children are wearing the correct school uniform; a red polo shirt, blue sweatshirt or cardigan, Black school shoes and not trainers. We do not allow hooded tops as they are not part of the school uniform, Children will also need a white t shirt and black shorts and trainers for PE.

The school uniform policy can we be found on our website along with a list of prices. If you wish to order any uniform please contact Mrs Mathewson.



<u>admin@snainton.n-yorks.sch.uk</u> Website: <u>www.snainton.n-yorks.sch.uk</u>

Belong, Believe, Becomentime

We have introduced a new system at lunchtime where the children sit in family groups. The older children are helping the younger ones and the atmosphere is calm and friendly. We have a new midday supervisor, Mr Sowerby who started with us this week. He has organised lots of fun games already.

Parent Pay

Is now up and running. Thank you those of you who have signed up. If you require a copy of your log in information or assistance using the system please ask Mrs Mathewson and she will happily assist.

From September

Monday's at 8.45am – Estimation Station for parents and children Thursday's at 8.45am – Reading for parents and children. (Please arrive on time to secure your hot chocolate) Friday's at 8.45am – Fun Run

Letters circulated this week
Autumn Term Lunch menu
Topic Letter
Clubs Letter

Notices/Reminders

 Please can you ensure that dinner money for the week is paid on a Monday morning via parent pay.

Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Wackett Headteacher



<u>admin@snainton.n-yorks.sch.uk</u> Website: <u>www.snainton.n-yorks.sch.uk</u>

Oak Class Newsletter

A very warm welcome back to Oak Class, it is lovely to see some new faces joining us. We have been busy over the Summer break updating both the indoor and outdoor environment and this is very much a work in progress.

The pond area has been secured and a lawn sofa been created for leisurely viewing of the pond skaters, please do come and have a look. We are in the process of building a woodworking area in our playground, this will be secure and limited in numbers, and we are excited about the opportunities this will allow. Inside the carpet has been replaced so we can move in and out more freely without worrying about muddy footprints. We have also made a transition towards more natural, open ended resources to develop communication and imagination skills. Again, please feel free to come and have a nose the door is always open.

On a morning if the children could come in through our playground and use the side door straight into the classroom. The gate will be open from 08.30 and the door from 08.45.

Collection at the end of the day is in our playground at 15.30, should you be required to collect your child at a different time then please just let me know. Morning sessions finish at 12.00 and we ask those staying for lunch to be



<u>admin@snainton.n-yorks.sch.uk</u> Website: <u>www.snainton.n-yorks.sch.uk</u>

Belong, Believe, Becomected at 12.30 to prepare for the afternoon. Due to safety reasons, collection will be from the main entrance.

We are making a move towards spending more time in the outside environment and cannot stress the importance of appropriate clothing. We have some spare jumpers, waterproofs and wellies but currently cannot accommodate everyone (should anyone have any old wellies or waterproofs lurking at home we would gratefully receive them) A spare set of clothes is a must and can be left on the pegs in the cloakroom for emergencies. I have got my spare clothes ready this year!

Finally, please may all items of clothing be clearly labelled and no toys or valuables be brought to school unless requested. Thank you.